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The Consulate General of Japan in Detroit offers sympathy and encouragement to Dexter, 
Michigan tornado victims

The Consulate General of Japan in Detroit wishes to express its sincere sympathy to the residents of 
Dexter, Michigan for the devastation caused by the recent tornado. The Consulate and Michigan’s 
Japanese community pledge our support, prayers and encouragement to the citizens of Dexter in the
rebuilding of homes and lives.

Following the Great East Japan Earthquake exactly one year ago this month, as many schools, 
Cornerstone Elementary School in Dexter held a fundraiser to help with Japan’s disaster relief efforts. 
Japan remains ever grateful to them, and all the people of Michigan, for countless condolences, 
donations and support at that time, and is committed to supporting the people of Michigan in times of 
need.
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